Hello from Secondary School 
Just a quick hello from _________________
Writing from _________________________

Hi Year 6, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you all are  excited about coming to your new school. There is no need to be worried at all because everyone is so nice at Chellaston Academy. All the teachers are very helpful and friendly. Don’t worry about finding your lessons, just ask someone from an older year and within a weak you are bound to know where everything is. There are lots of great opportunities for all of you to get involved into sports and quizzes.

Good Luck!!!

Gurshan Powar 
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